

June 27, 2022

Ms. Elizabeth Walters, President Mr. Mark Potter, Chief of Staff County of Summit Council 175 South Main Street, 7th floor Akron, Ohio 44308

Re: Withdrawal of Resolution regarding gun buyback

Dear Ms. Walters and Mr. Potter,

Please be advised that the Executive's Office is withdrawing the resolution regarding a gun buyback program that was submitted as a late filing. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter and please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely

Deborah S. Matz

Director of Law and Risk Management

cc: Executive Shapiro

Brian Nelsen, Chief of Staff Sheriff Kandy Fatheree

Eric Czetli, Chief of Staff to the Sheriff

